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Announcements & Call To Worship

Psalm 150 (Praise The Lord)
Let The Nations Be Glad

Scripture reading - Luke 4:31-44
Prayer of Response 

Fairest Lord Jesus (10)
Come Behold The Wondrous Mystery (116)

Sermon - Brandon Phillips

Holy Communion

When I Survey The Wondrous Cross (178)
Grace Greater Than Our Sin (50)

All I Have Is Christ (175)

Benediction

Sunday,  February 7
ORDER OF WORSHIP

“Be careful to make a good improvement of precious
time.”  David Brainerd



LIVING WISELY IN IMPULSIVE TIMES

Ephesians 5:16-21

“Serve God by doing common actions in a heavenly
spirit, and then, if your daily calling only leaves you
cracks and crevices of time, fill them up with holy

service.”  Charles Spurgeon

Paul gives four instructions for walking wisely during these
evil days. You must:

1.  Redeem Your Weeks Closely (5:16)

2.  Recognize Yahweh’s Will Conscientiously (5:17)

3.  Realize the Spirit’s Work Consistently (5:18-20)

4.  Reflect Your Roles Clearly (5:21)



Please continue to observe social distancing and good
hygiene practices.
Masks are strongly encouraged during fellowship time,
but do not need to be worn while at your seat during
the service.
Please visit our COVID-19 Updates page for latest
information.

We will resume nursery and childcare for kids 0-3 years
beginning 2/14. For questions, please contact Angie
Phillips or Kiss Chang

2/7 Men's Bible Study at 8:00 AM
2/14 Women's Bible Study at 8:00 AM
2/14 Youth study at 12:30 PM

If you are interested in baptism or membership, please
talk to Pastor Brandon.

Talk to Pastor Brandon or Phil regarding service and
ministry opportunities

Sunday Morning Gatherings @ GACAR

Nursery and Childcare restarting 2/14

Upcoming Bible and Book Studies @ GACAR

Baptisms & Right-Hand of Fellowship (RHOF)

Get Involved in Serving at GBC!

N E W  V I S I T O R S
Welcome to Grace Bible Church Gainesville! Please
visit the following URL or scan the QR code so we
can connect with you better.

GRACEGAINESVILLE.ORG/NEW-VISITORS

A N N O U N C E M E N T S


